Red Cross Notes.

That the ladies of the local Red Cross chapter are doing their "bit" is evidenced by the number of knitted articles brought in at each meeting. On March 31, the following ladies turned in one pair of socks each: Mrs. Brill, Mrs. P. A. Overby, Mrs. West, Mrs. A. Amundson, and Mrs. King. The Junior Red Cross turned in three dozen bandages. At the meeting on Thursday March 28th, Mrs. A Amundson, Mrs. King and Mrs. Clara Knapp brought in one pair and Mrs. Matt Rorvig and Mrs. Overby two pair of socks each.

An error was made in a former list: Mrs. Brill knitted three pair socks, instead of one, and Mrs. Norstrum should be given credit for a sweater.